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PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
Notice is hereby given that the Commissioner appointed ZONING REVIEW 
COMMITTEE will hold a Public Input Session on November 25, 2019 at 7:00 
PM at the North Conway Water Precinct, 104 Sawmill Lane, North Conway. The 
purpose of the input session is to present the committee’s work to date, including 
potential amendments to the KLP Zoning Ordinance, and to gather public input in 
regards to the proposed changes.  
 
If you are unable to attend, email comments may be submitted in advance to:  
clerk@kearsargelightingprecinct.org. These will be reviewed by the ZRC, 
although not necessarily read aloud at the session.  
 
The public is encouraged to review the documents posted on the committee 
webpage prior to the meeting: 
 

https://www.kearsargelightingprecinct.org/zoning-review-committee 
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